
 

 

 

 

April 2014 

 

 

Dear Parents: 

 Re:  Affordable Care Act and Dental Insurance Coverage 
 
As a result of the Affordable Care Act, many families are now recipients of medical insurance  
which often includes pediatric dental coverage. 
 
Understanding these new dental benefits can often be confusing for you as well as for us during this 
transitional stage of the ACA. 
 
We are requesting that all families who have this new pediatric coverage embedded in your medical 
plan, or have purchased stand alone policies, obtain as much information as possible and present it to us 
for review before your scheduled appointment. By doing so we all will have a true understanding of 
what your coverage includes such as deductibles, percentage of coverage and any limitations. 
 
Many of the plans have a very high deductible and it may be likely that you will not receive any dental 
benefit as a result of it. 
 
As always, your child/children’s dental health continues to be of utmost importance to us.  Please feel 
free to call us if you have any questions or concerns on any matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Renee DaSilva 
Office Manager 
 
 
 


